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Green, Wanda S CIV USA IMCOM

From: Larry Quinn [Larry.Quinn@dep.state.nj.us]

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2009 8:24 AM

To: : Green, Wanda S CIV USA IMCOM

Cc: John Prendergast

Subject: Re: Response to NJDEP comments - FTMM BEE WP
Wanda, :

We won't be able to give you a full response on the BEE stuff until the latter part of next
week. We will have some comments on the wording of some of the "no BEE" justifications.

As a partial response, the following are a few notes on Tables 3-1 and 3-2:

There is text missing in the Basis/Remarks column for Parcels 15, 27, 44, 51, 52, and 83. We
will need to see the missing parts.

Parcel 36 - Basis/Remarks should say western portion of MP, vs. southeastern.

Parcel 32 - site name column should also say CW-4, and Basis/Remarks should add that NFA was
issued on 4-26-07.

Thanks and we'll speak to you next week sometime.
T hope you had a good week off. The weather has been pretty good this past week, no?

Larry Quinn, Site Manager, NIDEP
609-633-0766

>>> "Green, Wanda S CIV USA IMCOM" <Wanda.Greenl@us.Army.Mil> 10/29/2009
>>> 2:05 PM >>>
Larry,

Please see the attachments. Shaw has attached responses to your comments on the Draft BEE
Workplan, word file with text changes tracked, and the 2 new tables proposed to be added to
Section 3 in response to your comment #1. Please review and let me know if any modifications
are required.

Thanks,

Wanda Green

BRAC Environmental Coordinator
U.S. Army Fort Monmouth

173 Riverside Drive

Fort Monmouth, NJ 07703

Com: (732)532-8341

DSN: 992-8341

Fax: (732)532-6263com
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